
MINUTES 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

CITY OF ANNANDALE, MINNESOTA 

April 26, 2021 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission of Annandale, Minnesota met for a regular meeting on 

June 10, 2021 at Annandale City Hall.  Baack called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm. 

 

ROLL CALL: Present: Commissioners Baack, Franzen, Barron.  Absent: Nilson.  Also, present 

City Administrator Hinnenkamp.   

 

SET AGENDA:  A motion was made by Franzen and second by Barron to approve the agenda 

as presented. The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

All motions are approved unanimously unless otherwise noted. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING/NEW BUSINESS-   

Request by Brittany Haskins for CUP- Classic Hall Event Center-  The Commission 

reviewed the request to ament the current CUP to allow for the operation of a wine bar.  The 

public hearing was opened at 7:05pm.  After hearing no public input, the public hearing was 

closed at 7:11pm.  A motion was made by Franzen and seconded by Barron to recommend 

approval of the amended CUP as presented contingent on the applicant meeting all other 

ordinance requirements. 

 

Request by Thayer for Site Plan Review-  The Commission reviewed the site plan as 

presented.  The applicant informed the Commission they planned to have bands from 6pm-9pm 

on Friday/Saturday and 1-4pm on Sunday.  There would be no impact to parking.  A motion was 

made by Barron and seconded by Franzen to recommend approval of the site plan as presented 

contingent on the applicant meeting all other ordinance requirements. 

 

OLD BUSINESS-None 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Upon a motion by Barron seconded by Franzen the meeting was adjourned at 7:40pm.   The 

motion was approved unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kelly Hinnenkamp, City Administrator 

 


